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Dear Family and Friends,

Greetings 1n the name of our Blessed Lord, Jesus Christ! The last two months have been busy,
busy, busy! October was great for meetings! We were privileged to be in six Missions
Conferences. The Lord did wonderful things 1in each of these churches, and we were blessed to be
a part of their conferences.

We have also been blessed to have two more churches take us on for support! This brings our
support level up to ten percent! I know that the economy is tight, but the blessings from God are
worth it when you can take part in giving to Missions. We are praying that by the end of
December we will be at 25% support. I believe God can do it.

Since our last letter, we have been blessed to lead three precious souls to the Lord Jesus Christ
while out soul winning. Two of these are from Gaylord, with one being our neighbor. Please pray
that they will become faithful and will attend church. Also, while at a church during Halloween,
we were able to participate in a Halloween Blitz. The church set up a tent in town and prepared
hot chocolate, coffee, cider, donuts, and candy to give to the children and adults out trick or
treating. Each child and adult was given a Chick tract, as well as a DVD called “The Light of the
World”. We handed out over 600 tracts and 200 DVDs, and twelve people were saved through
witnessing. It was awesome to see them being born into the family of God on the Devil’s night.

We do have one prayer request in particular. We are praying and planning on taking a survey trip
to Ireland 1 April of this next year. We’ve already been putting money aside when possible and
have about enough for one ticket already. My personal burden is for Jennifer to be able to
experience Ireland. She has never been out of the country, and it 1s difficult for her to plan on her
future m Ireland without seeing and experiencing the cultural differences. We are planning to
leave April 19 and to be away for two weeks. We would appreciate your prayers as we plan this

trip.

Please continue to pray for safety as we travel to our meetings, especially as winter approaches.
Thank you so much for your prayers and financial support. It has been a great encouragement to
us as we continue the deputation trail!

Y our missionaries to Ireland,

Andrew and Jennifer Day




